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I am in full support of this bill.  I have lost confidence in the safety and security of our 

election system.  Mail-in-voting has caused our voter rolls to be dirty, which allows 

the opportunity for fraud. 

 

Oregon is being sued because of the National Voter Registration Act of 1993 by 

Judicial Watch. This law requires states to clean their voter rolls every 4 years, and 

Oregon has never complied. Judicial Watch will win this lawsuit.  The number on the 

voter rolls should never exceed the population, as Oregon's does.   

 

"We the People" need to take back control of our local elections.  Please vote "yes" 

on SB 210. 

 

 


